
February 21, 2020 
Public Notice 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of Title 42 Section 441.304, Code of Federal Regulations, 
public notice is given regarding the intent to standardize Individualized Supported Living 
(ISL) reimbursement rates. A Phase-In Plan for the ISL Standardized Rates has been 
posted on the MO HealthNet Division website at https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/alerts~public-
notices.htm .  
 
Written comments may be mailed or e-mailed, within 30 calendar days from February 
21, 2020 to: 
 
MO HealthNet Division 
P.O. Box 6500 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-6500 
Attn: Glenda Kremer 
Email: Ask.MHD@dss.mo.gov 
 
A complete copy of the Phase-In Plan for the ISL Standardized Rates is available at 
each of the DMH Regional Offices, or by request. A map of the DMH Regional Offices 
may be viewed at https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/regional-offices  
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